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My name is Mrs Smart
and I am Assistant
Principal and class
teacher for Y3/4. Our
class name is Kestrels.

My name is Mrs Holness
and I am your new
Principal. I can’t  wait to
welcome you to our
Academy in September. 

My name is Miss
Aisthorpe and I am the
teacher for Y1/2. Our class
name is Robins.

Updates from the
Principal

Uniform

Check out our website for
the latest news and updates
WalthamGatewayAcademy.co.uk

Website

22.5.25: Meet the team at our open
event at Waltham Library, 5-7pm. 

12.6.25:  Come and choose your
uniform, 5-7pm at Waltham Toll
Bar Academy’s Conference Centre

Key dates

MAY 2025
NEWSLETTER

Our new uniform is ready.

My name is Mrs
Holdsworth and I am the
teacher for the RSP. Our
class name is Eagles.

I look forward to sending
more updates to you
each month.

Since being appointed, I have been
working with our Trust to create an
exciting curriculum for you. We have
recruited most of our teachers and
have named our classes.


